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12th September 2019
Dear Parents and carers

In response to consultation with parents and staff, it has been recognised that many of you would like more time in order to ensure homework tasks are completed satisfactorily. This reflects the growing amount of extra-curricular opportunities our pupils are involved with during the week and family commitments at the weekends.

As a result, all homework will be now given with a week’s notice for pupils to complete. We believe that homework is an important part of children’s school routine and we thank you for supporting our efforts. Our homework policy states that homework is intended to consolidate pupils’ learning and give opportunity for parents to share time with their children: understanding the level of work they can produce. Therefore it should be something that the class teacher is confident each pupil can complete independently.  
The assessment of homework helps inform both parents and teachers of pupils’ understanding and the possible need for further support/extension in school. Parents should always check the quality of the homework produced before it is returned and use the home-school diary if any comments are necessary. Parents are reminded that if homework is not returned satisfactorily, the pupil may be asked to complete this during the school day at lunch and break times.
Dependent upon their age, in addition to weekly literacy and numeracy tasks, pupils are expected to read regularly as well as learning times tables and weekly spelling patterns. A more creative task is often set during school holidays.

This year, to consolidate our credentials as an eco-school, homework books will no longer be used. Each child will be given their weekly homework tasks in a new homework folder to return on a specific day to be set by each class teacher. We will no longer send paper copies of spellings home. Spelling lists will be available on the class page of the website for each week. Pupils not achieving an acceptable score will have the score written in the home-school diary for parents to be aware of.
For further information, please refer to the school’s homework policy available of the school website: www.anson.staffs.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely

Edward Howard

Headteacher
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